
 

 

 

 

 

December 22, 1995 

 

Mr. Aaron S. Ludwig 

318 South Detroit, Apartment 417 

Los Angeles, California 90036  

 

Dear Mr. Ludwig: 

 

Thank you very much for your letter stating your interest in summer employment with the 

Assassination Records Review Board.  Although we found your background to be quite interesting, 

we are not able to offer you a position.   

 

We wish you the best of luck in your endeavors. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Laura Denk 


